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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

GARY COCKRIEL 
Hi gang! 
 
I hope everyone is well!  Looks like we still can’t meet at the Corvette Museum in July. I have a plan in the 
works for us to have a small meeting at our next Corvette ride, which will be announced soon! 
We had a Corvette ride early in June and it was well attended – there were 27 Corvettes and one Prowler! 
Thanks to Torie and Danny & Patti Sublett for making it happen.  We have another ride in the works and will 
get the word out as soon as we have it ready. 
 
We have another Corvette’s and Coffee planned for Saturday, July 11th, at 8:00am.  It will be at Q Coffee 
again.  They will have seating and parking reserved for us!  Hope to see you there! 
 
The Board met on May 30, and again on June 25.  The Board is working on how the Club will be able to hold 
meetings and to vote when there are unforeseen circumstances such as we have experienced this year. 
 
At the board meeting we talked about expenses and some of the charities we give to.  We covered a couple 
last year for 2020, including the Museum, so we won’t have to worry about another donation to them until 
2021.  With times like they are, and depending on our membership renewals and expenses, we may have to 
cut back on some of the charities we give to.  
 
One of our members suggested we do a “Hero’s” drive by and we all felt it was a good idea!  
I have reached out to a couple of key people to help us make this happen. We are looking to gather 
maybe at the Museum, then do a drive by at the Med Center, fire departments, police departments, 
Greenview and others!  We’ll keep you posted on when and where that will take place. 
 
With us not having meetings, we are also losing a little revenue from our 50/50 drawings.  Thank you to our 
members who recently have generously donated money to the Club to help us with our expenses! 
 
The cruise–in starts again July 7th at Brewster’s!  Most people get there around 4:30 or 5:00 p.m. We hope to 
get more Corvettes there this year.  It’s a good time to meet new people and get more acquainted with each 
other! 
 
I have locked down The MotorSports Park for our Christmas party!  They have a large room with a PA system 
built into the room so everyone should be able to hear!  They will supply tables, linens, center pieces, the 
room will be decorated and have a tree, free coffee and water. The Twinkle at the Track will be going on, too, 
so it will be a festive time!   We will need to vote to it.  We have looked at many places but this one is the 
best, and if we’re going to pay someone for a room, who better than the Museum and MotorSports Park! 
 
Until next time, Be Safe! 
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CLBG EVENTS 
 
CLBG Events 
July  CLBG Membership Meeting Time & Location TBD 
July 11 – 8:00 a.m. – Corvettes and Coffee – Q Coffee Emporium, Bowling Green 
 
Other Events 
 
July 7 – 5:30 p.m. – Cruise-in at Bruster’s, Bowling Green 
July 12 – Nascar Race at Kentucky Speedway – Will run without spectators – Watch on FS1 
Aug – Tri 5 Nationals – Postponed until 2021 
Aug 7-8 – Corvette Expo – Pigeon Forge, TN 
Aug 20-22 – East Side Rat Reunion - NCM 
Aug 27-29 – Corvettes of Carlisle – Carlisle, PA 
Sept 3-5 – NCM 26th Anniversary Celebration 
 

 
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 
 
 
 
 
  

 

07/04 Donna Ludwig 
07/04 Teresa Dorris 
07/05 Donald Holt 
07/05 Roger Holt 
07/07 Thomas Harned 
07/11 Jan Nye 
07/13 Bob Harder 
07/13 Mike Manship 
07/15 Diane Kayser 
07/28 Jack Matukas 
07/28 Julie Pelton 
07/28 Barry Brown 
07/31 Dennis Towe 

 

ANNIVERSARIES 

07/02 Jimmy & Brenda Goodnight 
07/18 Bruce & Sandra Hazelton 
07/19 Mike & Cheryl Brawley 
07/20 Chuck & Stephanie Raymer 
07/25 Patrick & Karen Maddock 
07/27 Ralph & Stacie Bratcher 
07/31 Dennis & Sharon Smith 
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A FEW THINGS WE DID IN JUNE . . .  
 
Although we could not meet face-to-face in a large group, the June rules allowed us to do a few things: 
 
Club Board Meeting:   
Still unable to meet at the Museum, Terry and Susan Jordan invited the Board to meet at their home, hosting 
the group in the garage.  It was good to see each other, finally, and the board was able to conduct business in 
person.  See our “socially distanced” board at work! 
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Sunday Afternoon Cruise! 
 
By the end of June, everyone was more than ready for a taste of “normal”.  Danny Sublett and Gary Cockriel 
planned a short cruise for anyone who wanted to come.  We met at the South Warren High School and 
meandered over the Warren//Simpson county roads, through Franklin, KY, then stopped at The Fork in the 
Road for a photo op.  It was a perfect weather day, and perfectly wonderful to see 20-plus Vettes cruising the 
roads! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You can view these and many more photos of this cruise on our website.  Just go to Photo Gallery on the 
menu and select Photo Albums. 
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CLBG NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 

 
Congratulations to the staff of the National Corvette Museum on a successful virtual Michelin Bash event. 
The two day presentation was very informative and virtually (pun intended) glitch free. The Bash agenda was 
emailed to registrants a few days before the event so participants could pick and choose segments of interest 
or they could settle in for a full day of viewing. NCM staff displayed a complete team effort  and really 
stepped up to make the best of the situation. 
 
When you are traveling to unfamiliar areas of this country, have you ever wished that you had a local contact 
who could provide information on such things as hotels, restaurants and attractions. Well, look no further 
than the NCM’s website and check out the NCM Ambassador database. The database contains a list of all 
Corvette clubs across the country which have NCM Ambassadors. Information is included for the club and 
contact information for each Ambassador is given. While this may not technically be the function of a club’s 
Ambassador, I am sure that he/she would be more than happy to help out a visiting Corvette enthusiast. You 
may even be able to plan your trip around some local Corvette functions. The link 
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/ambassadors/database/ will take you directly to the Ambassadors’ 
database on the NCM website. 
 
There are two relatively new exhibits on display at the NCM. One is the interactive Corvette Racing display in 
the newly updated Performance Center. This display walks viewers through Corvette Racing history and up to 
modern day. The display is designed to be as detailed as the viewer desires. The other very interesting display 
is the original entombed 1954 Corvette. It is displayed in a nearly authentic manner as the car was stored for 
27 years. The story of this Corvette is too long for this article, but I guarantee that you will find it very 
interesting. It kind of gives new meaning to the phrase “garage find”. 
 
Country music artist Brad Paisley picked up his new Long Beach Red C8 at the NCM on June 29th. This was his 
first experience with the Museum delivery option. He had previously participated in the engine build option 
of his 2016 C7. He is a long time Corvette enthusiast. So, be sure to “ Save the Wave” when you are cruising 
around, especially in the Nashville area,  because the LBR C8 Corvette that you are waving at might just be 
Brad Paisley. 
 
Corvette raffles have continued at the NCM even with the scaled back operation of the museum due to the 
pandemic. Raffle tickets for three Corvette raffles (2 ea. –  2021 & 1 ea. – 2020) are currently being sold. 
Please go to https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/index.cfm to find out if there is a C8 of your dreams being 
raffled off in an upcoming raffle. There is no guarantee that you will win. The only guarantee is that you will 
need a ticket to be eligible to win.  
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RECIPE(S) OF THE MONTH! 
Pizza Sauce & Crust-less Pizza 

 

 
 

 
Pizza Sauce 

Ingredients: 
• 14.5 oz canned diced tomatoes undrained  
• 6 oz canned tomato paste  
• 1 Tablespoon olive oil 
• 2 teaspoons granulated sugar 
• 2 teaspoons dried basil 
• 1 clove garlic 
• 1 teaspoon finely ground sea salt 
• ¾ teaspoon dried oregano 
• 1/4 teaspoon ground black pepper  
• 1/4 teaspoon crushed red pepper flakes optional 
• 2 Tablespoons sugar 

Directions: 
• Combine all ingredients in food processor or blender. 
• Pulse 15 times or until mixture is smooth. 
• Use immediately or store in an airtight container to use later. 

Crust-less Pizza 
Directions: 

• Use any oven-safe pan or dish of your choice.  I use 8” glass pans. 
• Build your pizza, putting sauce on the bottom – it will not stick or allow your ingredients to stick. 
• Once you have all your favorite toppings and cheese on, bake at 425 for 12-15 minutes, depending on 

the thickness of your pizza. 
• Enjoy directly from the pan!  It is not sliceable or scoopable, so get a hot pad and a fork and enjoy! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lucky you!  This month you get a 2-fer here in Recipe Land:  pizza 
sauce, and crust-less pizza.  Each can stand on its own – you can 
use the pizza sauce on a “normal” pizza, and you can make a 
crust-less pizza with store-bought sauce.  But the truth is, they 
are each so easy and so quick to make, they deserve to be 
together! 
Bonus – when your gluten-free friend drops in, you have an easy 
option in your recipe file!  Now, let’s get our Pizza on!  
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CONTACT US 
 

Club Mailing Address: CLBG, P.O. Box 50027, Bowling Green, KY 42102          

Website:  http://clbg.us/    Facebook: Corvettes Limited of Bowling Green 
 

 
PRESIDENT 

 

Gary Cockriel 
270.792.9140 
president@clbg.us  

VICE PRESIDENT 

    

Danny Sublett 

270.791.7127 
corvchev@bellsouth.net 

 

SECRETARY 

 

Sheila Best 
270.991.9198 
bestvettes@gmail.com  
 

TREASURER 

 

Barb Thompson 
270-991-9648 
barbthompson2u@gmail.com  
 
 

2020 OFFICERS AT LARGE 
Bruce Hazelton 
270.935.5096 

shadesofgrey@hotmail.com  
 

Greg Terry 
812-272-1485 
greg_55chevy@yahoo.com 

 
 

Bob Harder 
270-781-2096  
bobharder@twc.com 

 

 

Terry Jordan 
270.779.3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  

 

Susan Jordan 
270.779.3230 
skidmarks@clbg.us 

 

Bob Whittaker 
270-781-8427 
bob.whittaker@sensus.com 

 

Cindy Whittaker 
270.781.8427 
cindywhitta@aol.com  

 
 

2019 COMMITTEES & CHAIRPERSON 

MEMBERSHIP 
Bruce Hazelton 
270. 935-5096 
membership@clbg.us  

ACTIVITIES 
Danny Sublett 
270.791.7127 

corvchev@bellsouth.net 

PHOTOGRAPHER 
Carrington Tyson 
859-537-0336 
Apensjourney@gmail.com 50/50 

Dennis Ford  
615.847.4047 
kadle002@yahoo.com    

SUNSHINE 
Cindy Whittaker 
270-779-7447 
cindywhitta@aol.com 

NCM AMBASSADOR 
Rich Sanders 
815.988.3601 
richs259@gmail.comt 

SKIDMARKS EDITOR 
Susan Jordan  
270.779.3230   
skidmarks@clbg.us  

WEBMASTER 
Terry Jordan 
270-779-3031 
terryhjordan@gmail.com  
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